
Dear Ms SimIli — Yam, my name is Mart Dorfman am a friend of Max Decherd. Mr Neufeld has 

asked me to send you this emalOetter on his behalf. 

May Naufeld o f t  Colville Place, Landon W I  @ 22/9414 

Tanis skelli-Yaos Max Neufeld 

Planning services 1 Corvine Place 

i.e Camden, London London WIT 289 

wiC1 H 8140 22-9-14 

Re: 2 0 1 3 / 8 1 5 8 n  revised 

Dear Tama 

. . - - - - _ ,  -f---ya-, 

Is advance of commenting in detail on the revised proposals Inane that unfortunately the 
informetion requested in my letters of Nd and 2 4 '  March 2014 and mare importantly judged by You 
on your site inspection to be necessary for the Proper appraiser and whack you Sard you world ask to 
be provided, has still not been supplied. 

The information in question: 

1. There is still no plan showing the relationship between the proposed ads floor extension at 
27/29 with that existing at 1 Colville Place. It is therefore not possible to judge the relative 
alignment oaths proposed raeteriaion• 
Such a plan is also needed to properly aSSeSS the problem of OVerlooking from the hith floor 
terrace. 
The contextual elevation provided is very skeletal. indeed so ghostly at 3J4 floor level, as to 
be not very helpful in lodging the relationship between the proposal and eNstIng, 
particularly in relation to a listed building is Colville Plaes1 

2. There is also still no information concerning the height and profile of :he separating Wall 
between the two terraces. Given the difference in the lever between :he terraces a section 
would be helpful. 

I very much hope the Council will persevere in requiring this essential information. 

east wishes, yours sincerely 

Max Netrfeld 


